
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Before school started, we had a great camp day with our 6th graders.  

We started camp with an exciting pep rally that included music and 

performances by the HJHS cheerleaders.  They were able to get their 

schedules and follow their schedules in 10 minute increments.  During 

this time, they were able to meet their teachers, other classmates, and 

engage in an exciting activity to introduce them to the class.  They 

walked in timid, but left with smiles on their faces. 
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This is the first year students are allowed to use calculators and we are learning 

how to use them every day with our lessons.  We are reviewing how to order real 

numbers on a number line, while using our new calculator skills and learning about 

inequalities.  Students were given a set rational and irrational numbers that all 

needed to be converted into the same format (decimal format) so that they could 

order them in ascending order. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Slaten and Mr. Faris had quite the competition 

going on in math classes! Shout out to these groups for 

being the winning teams of each class period to use 

collaboration and build the tallest tower!! 

Our 8th graders were excited to receive their Chromebooks from our IMAGINE grant. 
Our roll out went off GREAT. We were able to get all our 8th graders issued their 

Chromebooks within the first week. After attending training on rules and procedures 
for our Chromebooks and going through a Digital Citizenship course with Ms. Polley last 

year, we were ready to begin our school year with new and innovative ways to 
incorporate learning. Plus with 24/7 access, we can always stay up with what is going 
on in our classrooms, even at home. We have been doing a lot of our classwork on our 

Chromebooks and it has made learning fun and exciting. 


